
54090( 	S'1 	close by, but didn't like it - it was a four or five story job. The 
best place was the Gideon Putnam and Tony U. recommended it to us. 

Will try to remember more info, but I do remember sitting on the 
porch drinking some "cool tall ones" - the door opened right from the 
room to the porch. Am enclosing a xerox of a map and which shows 
the way we went. It was a fairly straight run out the Mass. Pike to 
the N.Y. Thruway (bypassed Albany) and then went North on 1-87 to 
Exit 13. Will send more anon. Much love to the family & please be 
well and all of you have a very Happy Holiday Season. 

Always your friend, 

The dates are approximate on the pics, but close enough as both 
were taken in late July, August or early Sept. 1940. Also, there 
was a trip Stanley and I took in early Sept. 1930 (on a weekend) 
to Saratoga Springs, N.Y. to meet with Tony U. or it might have 
been the last weekend in August. We stayed at the Gideon Putnam 
Hotel, which is about 1 mile South off Rte. 9, and close to NY 50; 
I-84 - we got off at Exit 13, because I made a joke to Stanley about 
13 being an unlucky number. I'm not sure what names we registered 
under but the rooms cost close to $25-$28 usually, but we had to 
pay a much higher rate because their rates go higher during the 
month of August. The check-out time was 2:00 P.M. and the Bar was ape! 
1:00 A.M., although it opened at 11:00 A.M. We had to pay higher be-
cause the lower price was for single rooms, but we either a suite or 
studio room, with a porch that was available. The place had close to 
150 rooms in all. They had dancing on Saturday night and entertain- 

/fs° 	ment - no cost for the garage & the grounds were large - it was right 

Acre. . ___.-Ionext door to Saratoga State Park. I found the phone num
ber in some 

papers (518) 584-3000. We had looked at the Holiday Inn that was very 

09:12:84 	Law Library 

Dear Jim: 

I have received your latest enclosures, and have had them signed 
and notarized, along with US Dist. Ct. Financial Forms properly 
signed, although you'll have to date them and fill out. But, I've 
filled out the blue one. However, it is not dated. 

Also, I'm enclosing some copies of the FBI's "GILROB" papers 
that deal with the New York Times - think you had a copy of same 
but I had an extra copy. Also, an up-to-date copy of my docket 
entries in my federal habeas corpus action - it is getting quite 
large wouldn't you say? (Smile & laugh out loud). 

Also, I'm enclosing copies of pictures of the houses we talked 
about the large ones belong to T.K., while the others belong to 
Charles Mprin, Esquire, Wayland, MA - believe he is also a member 
of the Mas. Bar and D.C. Bar. Morin's address was 11 Concord Rd., 
Wayland, MA & his Boston office was a low number on Congress St., 
or that was Colson's address. Colson was admitted to MA Bar from 
Virginia in July of 1965. His address and Morin's address are the 
same - think he used Morin's residence as his address on the Bar 
Examination??? 


